

Each Child, Every Day

7000 N.W. Selvitz Road Port St. Lucie, FL 34983

772.429.3600 www.stlucieschools.org

Board Members

Dr. Donna Mills, Chairman Debbie Hawley, Vice Chairman Kathryn Hensley Carol A. Hilson Troy Ingersoll Superintendent E. Wayne Gent

Leslie Kristof, Campus President

Keiser University

900 SW Discovery Way, Port St. Lucie, FL 34987

May 1st, 2018

Dear Leslie,

Please accept this letter as feedback regarding our ongoing relationship with Keiser University, Port St. Lucie campus. As the Director of Career Technical Education for St. Lucie Public schools (SLPS), I have had the pleasure of partnering with you in many different capacities. The Biomedical/Industrial Biotech field trip that was offered on your campus intrigued both students and instructors. The field trip was well thought out with engaging and challenging activities. The Criminal Justice breakfast proved to be motivational for students and parents. Students understood their accomplishments in depth due to Keiser's efforts in reaching out to relevant members of the community to speak encouraging words while offering possible employment opportunities. We appreciate your support at our K-8 Career/Reality fairs. Eighth graders are starting to think about their futures sooner because of your efforts. Keiser's CTE student of the month recognition is a big hit with students and school administrators. With the loss of our district office we appreciate you allowing SLPS to utilize your facility to meet and collaborate on a continuous basis.

We are looking forward to continuing our partnership next school year. I am confident that we will continue to increase successful pathways for our SLPS students.

Sincerely yours,

Aliesha Seitz

Director, Career Technical Education Vashitie.seitz@stlucieschools.org

